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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

12/12/2022  20:02:022022/4911/P COMMNT Verna Hughes Concern by residents/neighbours about previous possible subsidence and underpinning of the building  > 50 

yrs ago.  I trust this has been fully researched

12/12/2022  20:02:072022/4911/P COMMNT Verna Hughes Concern by residents/neighbours about previous possible subsidence and underpinning of the building  > 50 

yrs ago.  I trust this has been fully researched

12/12/2022  11:03:142022/4911/P OBJ Melih Odemis Dear Camden Planning Solutions Team,

We kindly object to this planning application. 17 Chesterford Gardens is a multi-flat apartment building with 

17B and 17C being 17A's upper neighbours, and us as their adjacent neighbours. This small extension of the 

basement will create much more disruption in all neighbours lives, with comparably very little benefit for the 

new owners of 17A. 

More than that, we were informed by habitants of 17A and 19, that there were subsidence / underpinning 

histories of these buildings, although we couldn't reach or find any proof of that, as the access to these reports 

are not public. 

We kindly ask for the rejection of this application. 

Kind Regards
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